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 February 11, 2020 

 
 
 
 
The Board of Education, Downers Grove Grade School District 58, DuPage County, 
Illinois met for a building tour and PTA meeting at O’Neill Middle School; 635 59th 
Street, Downers Grove, Illinois on Tuesday, February 11, 2020. 
 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
A tour of O’Neill Middle School took place beginning at 5:30 p.m. prior to the O’Neill 
PTA meeting. Board Member Jill Samonte and Superintendent Dr. Kevin Russell were 
taken on the tour led by O’Neill Middle School Principal Matt Durbala. Members 
absent: President Darren Hughes, Vice President Greg Harris, and Board Members 
Kirat Doshi, Emily Hanus, Steve Olczyk and Tracy Weiner. The O’Neill PTA meeting 
began at 6:30 p.m. Matt Durbala and members of the O’Neill PTA were also in 
attendance at the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
  ___________________________________  
  Darren Hughes, President     Melissa Jerves, Secretary 
 


